
 
 

Dear Families        7th December 2018 

 

We have had a brilliant week learning about Lapland. We have learnt all about the 

different animals that live there and have been decorating these animals with lots of 

resources. The children have loved making snowmen out of shapes and make snowman 

shapes in the shaving foam in the outside area.  

 

In phonics this week, we have been playing tricky word bingo and have been very 

impressed with the amount of tricky words the children know. Keep practising those 

teddy words at home to try and get your certificate!  

 

For homework this week we would like you to draw pictures of the animals you would find 

in Lapland.  

 

Next week are the performances of OV’s Spirit: The Greatest Show, where the 

children will be performing Baby Shark.  If your child is coming to perform during the 

evening performances on Tuesday and Wednesday, please would you let Miss Boundy and 

Miss Cawthorne know they will be attending.   Please see the notice below regarding 

dropping off and picking up in the evenings. 

 

There is now a Postbox in Miss Boundy’s room if your child wishes to write cards for 

their friends. We encourage children to put them in here to prevent other children losing 

them. The cards will then be given out on last day of term.  

 

Next week we will learning all about Christmas 

                       

Lunch menu for next week is ‘Week One”  

 

Diary Dates (don’t forget to check the school website, www.ovschool.co.uk for up to date information) 

 

Mon, 17th December – Non-uniform day and class Christmas parties. 

Wed, 19th December – Last day of school                

Mon, 7th January – First day of spring term. 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Best wishes,  

 

The Reception Team 
 

 

  

http://www.ovschool.co.uk/


 



 


